
From: Poulin, Adam <Adam.Poulin@vermont.gov>  
Sent: Friday, May 8, 2020 3:36 PM 
To: AHS - VDH Childrens Personal Care Svs <AHS.VDHChildrensPersonalCareSvs@vermont.gov> 
Subject: Weekly Email Update - Children's Personal Care Services  
 
Hello,  
 
Just a quick update this week, but still important:  
 

• Our website has been updated and reorganized. 
o We uploaded 5 new translations of our guidance document and updated the previously 

translated versions to include the “ARIS Tips” section.  
 

• I won’t always wait until Fridays for these updates, especially if we get a response from the 
Centers for Medicaid and Medicare around the tax status of the CPCS COVID payments.  

 
We are eagerly monitoring updates around the governor’s phased plan to reopen certain parts of the 
State. Please check www.healthvermont.gov for guidance as you all see fit.  
 
Happy Friday – Happy early Mothere’s Day – thanks for all you’re doing.  
 
Best, Adam  
 
Visit our website for information about changes to Children’s Personal Care Services 
 
Adam Poulin, M.Ed. (he/him) 
Program Administrator 
Children with Special Health Needs 
Vermont Department of Health 
108 Cherry Street 
Burlington, Vermont 05401 
(802) 865-1395 
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